
Correction to “Novel “Nonkinase” Phorbol Ester
Receptors: The C1 Domain Connection”

Because of an error by the compositors, the above article [Kazanietz MG (2002) Mol
Pharmacol 61: 759–767] appeared in the April issue but was not correctly identified as a
Minireview. The online version has been corrected.

We regret this error and apologize for any confusion or inconvenience it may have
caused.
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